NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS N
& NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT FAX (505) 393-0720

Jennifer A. Salisbury

CABINET SECRETARY

February 7, 2000

Charles B. Gillespie,Jr
PO Box 8
Midland,Tx 70701

RE: StateD#3
UL M-Sec. 1-T16S-R35E

Through routine inspection it has come to our attention that an unlined pit was discovered at the above
referenced location. The NMOCD is requesting that a pit closure and remediation plan be submitted to
our office within 30 days of receipt of this notice. Encloszd is a copy of the NMOCD Guidelines for pit
closure to assist you in this matter. If you have any further questions, or need any assistance please do
not hesitate to write or call Donna Williams at (505) 393-6161 ext 113.

Sincerely,

Billy Prichard
Field Rep 1

Cc: Donna Williams
Chris Williams
Gary Wink
File
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